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Mr. Porras met the screening requirements recommended by habitat biologist Megan 
Tuttle in September of 2021.  According to WDFW Policy – 5103 Planting Triploid Grass 
Carp: Only the Director may authorize (WAC 232-12-271) the planning of triploid grass 
carp into the waters of the state. This policy states “Planting rates for aquatic vegetation 
control objectives may range from 5 to10 grass carp per surface acre of targeted 
vegetation”. If approved by the Director, I would recommend planting a total of 10 grass 
carp into the water body on Mr. Porras’s property to attempt to control the aquatic 
vegetation growth.   

 


